
 

 

 

 

 
Welcome back to our final half term of the year, we can’t believe how fast the year has gone and just how well                                             
our incredible children and families have coped with everything the year has thrown at us.  
 
This half term, we have a whole new host of topics for each year group and the updated curriculum newsletters                                       
can be found on the Academy website​. We can’t wait to see the incredible learning inspired by the topics and if                                         
you do anything you’re proud of at home, please share your photos/videos with us so we can celebrate too! 
 

 
 
We’ve loved sharing what everyone has been up to at home on our Atlantic Facebook/​Twitter pages; here are                                   
some of our highlights this week! Don’t forget, if you want to share anything you get up to, please send photos                                         
to Mrs Hill (​ahill@atlantic-aspirations.org​). 

 

 
 
 

On Monday we are celebrating ​World Oceans Day and invite all pupils to share a photo of themselves wearing                                     
blue or a photo by the sea so we can create a large collage. During the day we will be doing activities to raise                                               
awareness of the importance of protecting our incredible oceans.  
 
Don’t forget to check out our latest Virtual Heroes Assembly which will be released soon... 
 
 

Have a wonderful half term and stay safe.   

                                                                   ​                                                              Miss Heppell 

Dear Parents/Carers 
Friday 5​th​ June 

http://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/2976/primary-virtual-school
https://twitter.com/AtlanticAAT
mailto:ahill@atlantic-aspirations.org
https://worldoceansday.org/

